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Language Arts 

In reading, we enjoyed 

working on our most recent 

vocab unit! We continue to 

work on finding the main 

idea and use the text to 

support our evidence. We 

are also regularly working 

on summarizing! The 

children had a great time 

at the book fair and are 

enjoying their new books 

during independent reading 

time. In writing, we 

continue to work on our 

biographies. We have 

finished up our research 

and working on our first 

drafts. We are learning 

how to revise our writing 

to make it better! 

 

SCIENCE 

We are thinking like 

materials engineers! We 

are looking at different 

materials and discussing 

their properties, 

structure, and the process 

the raw material went 

through! 
 

Math 
This week we reviewed for 

our multiplication and 

division assessment. We 

will continue to work on 

these skills as the year 

continues. We will begin 

working with fractions. 

Please continue to practice 

multiplication and division 

at home. IXL and Prodigy 

are two great free 

resources for home!  

        
 

 

 

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Thank you for all of the 

wonderful donations for our 

100th day of school. If you 

have not done so already, 

please turn in the Valentine’s 

Day permission form. 

Important Dates 

Fri February 7th - 

Sweetheart dance 

Tues. February 11th- 

 100th Day of School 

Fri. February 14th- 

Valentine’s Day 

celebration in class- 

please send in permission 

slip ASAP 

 

 


